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Christmas Bank Holidays
The Surgery will be closed on the following bank holidays:

Christmas Day Wednesday 25th December 2013

Boxing Day Thursday 26th December 2013

New Years Day 1st January 2014

WHEN THE SURGERY IS CLOSED AND IN AN EMERGENCY PLEASE CONTACT NHS 111
Still haven’t had your flu vaccination
If you are eligible for the flu vaccination and haven’t had it yet, can you please contact the surgery to book an appointment.  If you have decided that you do not want to have the flu vaccination this year can you let us know so we can update your records accordingly, otherwise we are obliged to send you a reminder.
Baby and Toddler First Aid Course
The Red Cross Baby and Toddler First Aid Course was a success all the places were taken,  it was a very enjoyable and informative evening.  We plan to repeat the course, we are preparing a waiting list of interested parents, grandparents or anyone who cares for a child and would like a place on the course.
Doctor do I need antibiotics?

A runny or blocked nose, sore throat, sinus pain, cough and earache are all upper respiratory tract (upper airway) infection.  This is most likely to be caused by coming into contact with a virus.  Antibiotics are not recommended for most upper respiratory tract infections and you may find that your doctor may only offer you advice on symptom relief.  For advice and a guide to understanding and managing your symptoms visit: http://www.treatyourselfbetter.co.uk/
Minor ailments
As we are going into one of the worst seasons for coughs, colds etc and the demand for appointments increases it is important that patients know that our Practice Practitioner Sally is able to see most patients for most ‘minor’ ailments.  If you need to see a Doctor for a ‘minor ailment’ consider seeing the Nurse Practitioner.
Congratulations to Nurse Elizabeth
Experienced Practice Nurse Elizabeth Sadler has successfully completed her degree module to become an Independent Nurse Prescriber.
After studying hard for the past year at St Georges Hospital she achieved top marks with an ‘A’ grade pass.  Elizabeth is now able to prescribe within her nursing scope which includes respiratory, contraception and wound care medicines.

A message from Dr Melissa Sanders 
I have now been with the Queenhill Practice for four months and I am settling in well and really enjoying my time here thanks to the warm welcome from both staff and patients.  Having found my feet the next stage for me is understanding how I can work jointly with patients who have ongoing chronic problems.  Although I have been in the UK for 10 years now, having married an English Surgeon, I must confess to still missing my family and the weather of my native Florida.
NHS Choices Winter Friends Campaign
The Winter Friends campaign aims to get 100,000 people to sign a pledge to take time out this winter to look in on an elderly friend or neighbour to make sure they are warm and coping well.   

Everyone who signs the pledge will get free cold weather alerts and email tips throughout the winter to help them do their bit. 

One of the first to sign the pledge is the actor and campaigner Joanna Lumley. She says that becoming a Winter Friend doesn't just help the elderly, but also brings great rewards to those that take part.  
To support and sign up to the NHS Choices Winter Friends campaign and for more helpful advice on keeping well this winter visit: http://www.nhs.uk/livewell/winterhealth/Pages/Winterhealthhome.aspx
EPS – Electronic Prescription Service
If you collect repeat prescriptions you will not have to visit your GP practice just to pick up your paper prescription. Instead, your GP will send the prescription electronically to the Pharmacy you choose, saving you time.

The prescription is an electronic message so there is no paper prescription to lose.

You will have more choice about where to get your medicines from because they can be collected from a pharmacy near to where you live, work or shop.

If the prescription needs to be cancelled the GP can electronically cancel and issue a new prescription without you having to return to the practice – saving you extra trips.

You may not have to wait as long at the pharmacy as your repeat prescriptions can be made ready before you arrive. 

To find out for about this service visit: http://systems.hscic.gov.uk/eps/patients
Carers’ Information Service

The Carers’ Newsletter Nov/Dec 2013 is now available in print please contact the surgery for a copy or for further information visit: www.carersinfo.org.uk 
Patient Participation Group

The Doctors and staff would like to say a big thank you to the PPG members that attended and helped out at the Saturday Flu Clinics, their help was very much appreciated on the day!  
You will find more information on our Patient Participation Group on our website at: http://www.queenhillmedicalpractice.nhs.uk/
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